
I oppose this Bill because it is weighted heavily in favor of Developers and their Lobbyists to the 
disadvantage of most Portlanders.   I have lived here in Portland for the last forty years.  I am in favor of 
regulation especially with housing.   There are no protections in this bill for the most vulnerable.  People 
are going to be dis placed.  The Houseless population is already out of control and this bill will add to 
that problem not improve it. 
 
There has been a problem with the public involvement in the process . Please do not allow this bill to 
pass without real public involvement from real housing advocacy groups and individuals.   
 


